
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

  

Bookbuzz September 2024 

  

Our school is once again taking part in BookTrust’s Bookbuzz programme, 

which aims to get children reading.  All year 7 students will choose their very 

own book to read from this year’s sixteen Bookbuzz titles completely free of 

charge. 

 

Bookbuzz is run by BookTrust, the UK’s largest children’s reading charity, which 

transforms lives by getting children and families reading.  To find out more 

about BookTrust visit booktrust.org.uk. 

 

Our Bookbuzz order will be submitted in the next few weeks and we anticipate 

the delivery to arrive before October half-term.  The book will be theirs to keep 

and will not need returning to school once they have read it. We have some 

exciting Bookbuzz activities for our students to take part in throughout the year 

and copies of all sixteen books will be available to borrow from the library. 

 

We hope that Bookbuzz, together with regular access to our school library, will 

encourage your child to read more frequently, helping to improve their 

wellbeing, spark interesting conversations and inspire creativity. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

  

Mrs Kennedy  

 

Library Manager   

The Learning Zone 
 


